

## **MEMORANDUM**

**TO:** Matt Hudelson, Executive Secretary

Faculty Senate

**FROM:** Becky Bitter, Registrar's Office

**FOR:** Academic Affairs Committee

**DATE:** December 7, 2022

**SUBJECT:** Proposal to Establish the BS in Pharmaceutical and Medical Sciences

On December 6, 2022, the Academic Affairs reviewed and approved a proposal from the College of Pharmacy and Pharmaceutical Sciences and the College of Medicine to establish a new degree – the Bachelor of Science in Pharmaceutical and Medical Sciences.

The proposal is supported by the Provost and the curriculum has been reviewed and approved by the Catalog Subcommittee. The Budget and Library committees have also reviewed and approved the proposal. The degree will be offered through the Spokane campus.

AAC recommends that the Faculty Senate approve the proposal, to be effective fall 2023.